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Senior and Senior Families
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

 
Today, Friday, May 13th, Graduation rehearsal at Van Wezel

 10 am to 12 pm – mandatory for grads.
 

Graduation at Van Wezel.  Grads must arrive at 5:15 pm for professional
photos/headshots; graduation is a ticket-only event. 

 
Graduation begins at 7 pm -Doors open at 6:15 pm

 
 

SENIORS, you MUST get your white envelope before leaving the venue! 
It has your diploma and other important information inside.

“The Lord bless you and keep you; The Lord make His face shine upon you,
And be gracious to you; The Lord lift up His countenance upon you, and give you peace.” (Numbers 6:24-26)



Cougar News
from the office of Academic Services

All exam information is posted on Canvas
  Underclass exams – May 23-27 

Attendance and promptness matter,
 plan accordingly. 

 Wednesday, May 18  the English Department will hold meetings for
students planning to take the following classes:

·Honors English 2
·Honors English 3

·AP Language
·AP Literature

 
·Honors English 4 will meet on Thursday, May 19.

The exact time and locations will be announced the week of May 16th. 

Tuesday, May 17 after school, the Social Studies Department will
hold meetings for next year's students in AP Courses.

-AP US History will meet in room G207
-AP Economics and AP Government will meet in room G204

- AP World History will meet in room G202

Due to the overwhelming demand for the yearbook this year, our usual order number did not cover the
number of people who wanted one. We have the opportunity to have an additional run of the book with a

namestamp that would be shipped directly to your home this summer for the cost of $140 (includes
namestamp and shipping). We need at least 50 families interested in order to have this additional publication
run. If you are interested, please email Christa Naylor (cnaylor@cmhs-sarasota.org) by Friday, May 20, 2022
with the following information: First Name, Last Name, Shipping Address (cannot be a P.O. Box) and 1 line
of Namestamp information (see examples below). If we have 50 families interested by or before next Friday,

we will contact you regarding payment information. If we do not have enough families interested, we will
email you and let you know. Thank you for your support of the yearbook program.



Cougar News
from the office of 

Advancement and Alumni Relations

It’s Not Too Late! The Cardinal Mooney Annual Fund ends on June 30th.
Make a difference in the lives of Cardinal Mooney students. 

 
Our current students are the most direct and immediate beneficiaries of this

fund. It is easy to give at Donate To Annual Fund - Cardinal Mooney Catholic
High School: Sarasota Private School (cmhs-sarasota.org)

 
 Rooted In Tradition. Growing Our Future.

 
 

Want to Own a Piece of Cardinal Mooney?
 

We invite you to etch your graduate's name in Cardinal Mooney Catholic High School’s history by
ordering a customized engraved brick paver today! You can purchase a brick paver and memorialize
your child’s mark on the Legacy Path at CMHS, located outside of our chapel; or you may select to

have your brick paver seated around the Alumni Courtyard next to the athletics field and track. 
 

Do not miss an opportunity to purchase a brick and congratulate your graduate, recognize a special
accomplishment, memorialize a loved one, or simply leave your legacy.

 
Bricks can be ordered online at Donate to Legacy Path - Cardinal Mooney Catholic High School:

Sarasota Private School (cmhs-sarasota.org)
 

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Gorman at 941-371-4917 or agorman@cmhs-
sarasota.org

 
 

Brick can be ordered online at Donate to Legacy Path - Cardinal Mooney Catholic High School:
Sarasota Private School (cmhs-sarasota.org)

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Gorman at 941-371-4917 or
agorman@cmhs-sarasota.org

https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/donate-to-annual-fund/
https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/donate-to-legacy-path/
mailto:agorman@cmhs-sarasota.org
https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/donate-to-legacy-path/


Cougar News
Congratulations to our newly elected 2022-23 Senior Class Officers:

President: Grace Smith
VP: Rebekah Bourque

Secretary: Carter Lambert
Treasurer: Kate Kochis

 
The 2022-23 Junior Class Officer voting took place yesterday,

and election results were not available at the time of this
publication deadline.

Check the SGA Instagram page for results!
 

The 2022-23 Sophomore Class Officer application deadline is today,
and voting will take place next Thursday, May 19th.  

Good Luck to all of the applicants!
 

Check Canvas ALL School for more information
regarding Class Officer Elections.

 



MAY 18TH ALL SPORTS PARENT MEETING
For all sports for 2022-2023 and incoming freshmen.  

6:30PM – MAIN GYMNASIUM 

Cougar News
Athletics

FREE FHSAA-APPROVED SPORTS PHYSICALS ARE OFFERED! 
   JUNE 4TH – GYMNASIUM- Click here to register

Slots are filling fast for morning times…once we reach 25 for each hour we are closing to the next hour time
slot. Don’t miss out on this opportunity. EL2 forms will be on hand for you. Parents are required to be

present for anyone under 18 years old. 
 

BaseballBeach Volleyball
Congratulations to to the varsity baseball team on
another strong season. The boys defeated rival
Bishop Verot for the 3rd straight year for the
district title. Oh, and all three wins were on
Verot’s field. The Cougars lost a competitive
game in the regional quarterfinals to nationally
ranked Berkley Prep this week. Great season
boys! 

 Congratulations to the team for a great season-
SSAC State Champions!

Track and Field
We are thankful for another successful season and we ended it with a great showing at the state meet on Wednesday at The
University of Florida. Please join me in congratulating our state athletes on their accomplishments.

Caroline Teto - Pole Vault - 15th place
McKayla Cantrell - Shot 18th place & Discus 12th place
Madeline Carson - Discus - 6th place
Margaret Videnka, Sally Koscho, Hallie Monserez, 
Avery Beach & Josie Maloni - 4 x 4 - 6th place
Cooper Flerlage - Discus - 8th place

We look forward to honoring all of our athletes at the year-end banquet on Tuesday, May 17th at 6:00 pm in the Selby at
Cardinal Mooney H.S.

Cooper Flerlage - 8th place -Discus 4x4 Avery Beach, Sally Koscho, Josie Maloni, Hallie Monserez
Margaret Videnka- 6th place - 4x4 Relay

Madeline Carson  6th Place -Discus

https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/sports-physical-sign-up/


Cheer Camp - JUNE 6-8 (9 am-12 pm)           

Football Camp - JUNE 6-9 (9 am-12 pm)

Pole Vault Camp - June 13-17 (9 am-12 pm)

Girls Basketball Camp - June 20-23 (9 am-12 pm)

Boys Basketball Camp - June 27-30 (9 am-12 pm)

Volleyball Camp - July 11-14 

Lacrosse Camp- July 11-14 (9 am-12 pm)

Co-Ed Soccer Camp - July 25-29 (8:30 am - 12:30 pm)

Summer Camp Click here to register

Save the Date: The spring game is home and will take place on
May 20th vs Island Coast. Kickoff is at 7pm. 

Football

Football - Defense Jack Mackinnon
Football - Defense J.R. Rosenberg
Football - Offensive T.J. Barton
Football - Offensive Tayven Clark
Golf - Boys Wyatt Plattner
Golf - Boys Tommy Tyler
Swimming & Diving - Girls Michaela Mattes
Volleyball - Girls Madeline Carson
Volleyball - Girls Helena Hebda
Basketball - Boys Dylan Higgins
Basketball - Girls Kali Barrett
Basketball - Girls Olivia Davis
Soccer Girls Hallie Monserez
Soccer Girls Jenna Santiago

In their respected sport, the following athletes are
nominated for Herald Tribune Athlete of The Year….

https://www.cmhs-sarasota.org/2022-athletic-summer-camp/


Cougar News

Community Service 
There are a number of community

service opportunities posted on Canvas
in the ALL SCHOOL MODULE. Scroll
down to the Community Service links.

These opportunities are updated
regularly as they become available. Any
questions, please contact Mr. Scheuer.

NHS Homework Helpers
The National Honor Society Homework Help meets in
room G105. This free service is Monday - Thursday
from 2:40 pm to 3:10 pm. NHS members can help

with homework and prep for quizzes and tests in all
subjects. 

No appointment is necessary.
 

If you have any questions, please see Mr. Scheuer.

941-487-2500 is the attendance call-in number 
ALL absences must be called in!

 
Use Attendance@cmhs-sarasota.org for notes or

have your student bring it to the front office.


